
Join a Focus Group on 
School Mental Health
in Connecticut!
Focus groups will be held virtually in
August and September 2024 for
K-12 Students and their families.

The focus groups are part of a Comprehensive School Mental Health
Landscape Analysis being conducted by CHDI for the State of Connecticut
to help strengthen school mental health initiatives statewide. 

Tell us...

Participants must live or work in
Connecticut and will receive a gift card.

What resources does your school offer to support student
mental health and well-being?

What barriers have you experienced in accessing mental
health services at school or in your community?

What suggestions can you share to help Connecticut schools
better meet the needs of all students?

To learn more or sign up,
email focusgroups@chdi.org 
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